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  The Hunger of the Wolf Stephen Marche,2015-02-03 A “spellbinding”
(Publishers Weekly) literary novel with fangs: a sweeping, genre-busting tale
of money, morality, and the American Dream—and the men and monsters who
profit in its pursuit—set in New York, London, and the Canadian wilderness.
Hunters found his body naked in the snow. The body is that of Ben Wylie, the
second-richest man in America, and it is found in a remote patch of northern
Canada. Far away, in New York, the son of the Wylie family’s housekeepers
tries to figure out how and why Ben died. The answer lies in the tortured
history of the Wylie family, who built up their massive fortune over three
generations. All of the Wylie men struggle with a secret: they are
werewolves. The threads of their destinies, both financial and supernatural,
lead twistingly but inevitably to the naked body in the snow and a final,
terrible revelation. The Hunger of the Wolf is a novel about what it means to
be a man in a world of money. It’s about the pursuit of wealth through the
rising tide of America in the twentieth century, seen through the sober lens
of more recent economic times. It’s a novel about the innate nature of
violence: The Wylie men struggle to control their inner rage, through
physical restraint, psychotherapy, drugs, hedonistic abandon, and good old-
fashioned denial. It’s a story of fathers and sons, about secrets that are
kept in families, and about the cost of the tension between the public face
and the private soul—the cruelty and loneliness and occasional joy of being a
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magical being in a quotidian world. A brilliant mystery from page one, “The
Hunger of the Wolf is simply one of the most observant and entertaining
examinations of modern will-to-wealth that fiction has produced in recent
years” (Miami Herald).
  Mom, the Wolf Man, and Me ,
  Wolf! Becky Bloom,Pascal Biet,1999 A wolf learns to read in order to
impress a group of farmyard animals he has met.
  Mom, the Wolf Man and Me Norma KLEIN,1988
  Wolf Penelope Black,2023-09-23
  The Wolf Mother Brett D. Huson,2021-04-27 In the fifth book of the Mothers
of Xsan series, award-winning author Hetxw'ms Gyetxw (Brett D. Huson)
introduces young readers to a pack of grey wolves. New pups have just begun
to open their eyes, one of which is a striking black female. Every day, her
ears grow larger, her eyesight gets sharper, and her legs stretch farther. As
she learns to hunt, play, and run with her pack, instinct pulls her to
explore beyond her home territory. Will the young wolf's bold spirit help her
find a new pack of her very own? Learn about the life cycle of these
magnificent canines, the traditions of the Gitxsan, and how grey wolves
contribute to the health of their entire ecosystem.
  Midlife Wolf Bite Carissa Andrews,2022-03-04 Midlife can bite me. I could
have lived out the rest of my days blissfully ignorant of the underground
supernatural world. After all, being over forty, getting a divorce, and
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starting over is nuts enough. But instead, I was bitten by a dying Alpha, and
now I'm inadvertently thrust into the middle of his divided werewolf pack &
their civil war. It's basically me and my ex, but with more death and mayhem,
if that's even possible. With new powers emerging & the urge to shift
imminent, I'm being forced to make some tough decisions. Like, do I even want
to be a werewolf? Not that there's much of a choice there. To make matters
worse, I'm falling for the pack's sexy Omega. Totally not planned, let me
tell you. This entire fiasco is putting me and my two kids in harm's way and
if there's one thing this middle-aged mom won't stand for - it's any more
jerks screwing with their lives. Time for everyone to fall in line. There's a
new Alpha in charge and she's got her big girl panties on. . •• ★ •• . Fans
of KF Breene, Shannon Mayer, and Victoria Dannan, get ready for an enchanting
blend of paranormal fantasy and women's empowerment! Midlife Wolf Bite
captures the essence of a sassy midlife heroine, weaving humor, suspense, and
heart-pounding romance into every page. This book is tailor-made for women
over forty who crave thrilling supernatural adventures and relatable
characters who defy age stereotypes. Don't miss out on this captivating entry
in Carissa Andrews' Accidental Alpha series. Click the BUY NOW button and
join Ella as she delves headfirst into a world of werewolf romance and
paranormal suspense. Indulge your craving for supernatural passion and embark
on an unforgettable journey today!
  Spit that Out! Paige Wolf,2016-08-08 “Paige Wolf provides truths, tips, and
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mom-to-mom advice on how to go green without going insane in this humorous
must-read.” —Pregnancy & Newborn From BPA in baby bottles and asbestos in
crayons to misleading “natural” labels—even the most steadfast parent can be
driven to frustration. Lighthearted yet authoritative, Spit That Out! cuts
through the information overload, sorts cloth from disposable, and empowers
readers to make simple but impactful changes. Featuring real life anxieties
and advice from celebrities like Alysia Reiner and Kaitlin Olson, to
activists such as Robyn O’Brien and Stacy Malkan, to everyday super moms,
Paige Wolf assures you that you aren’t alone. Hot-button topics include food,
toys, breast milk and diapers, clothing, the hidden toxins in schools, and
how to spot greenwashing from a mile away. This “realistic guide to keeping
your kids safe and healthy” is bursting with valuable advice on green
vacations, how to handle unsupportive friends and family, and how to be green
on a budget (People). “Read this book!” —Alysia Reiner, actress, Orange is
the New Black “A drastic alternative to my original plan for my son’s
safety—keeping him in a plastic bubble!” —Tammy Pescatelli, wife, mother,
comedian, exhausted “Wolf offers practical suggestions for both managing your
house and managing your emotions when you feel overwhelmed.” —Apartment
Therapy “For readers seeking advice on how to ditch guilt and be proactive
when it comes to making healthy choices for their children, Wolf’s book ought
to become the go-to guide.” —Publishers Weekly “Candid and humorous . . . a
clear and comprehensive guide to navigating debates, understanding risks, and
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making informed decisions.” —Treehugger
  Falling For A Wolf Box Set (BBW Werewolf Shifter Romance) Mac Flynn, The
entire Falling For the Wolf series in one complete package! Christina Monet
buys her home-away-from-home deep in the woods, and it comes with the perk of
a handsome but mysterious stranger. He seems to hold a strange fear over the
animals, and when she starts hearing howls in the night she learns he has
more secrets than the squirrels have nuts. KEYWORDS: new adult, mystery,
paranormal, supernatural, fantasy, folklore, folktale, folk tale, legend,
legends, myth, myths, action adventure, action, adventure, second chances,
comedy, humor, horror, free, freebie, free book, free books, book, books,
free ebook, ebook, free novel, rich, quick read, read, short, serial, series,
college, funny, female protagonist, novel, secret, suspense, thriller, alpha
male, literature, story, stories, hero, fiction, box, box set, boxed, boxed
set, romance, free romance, free romance ebook, free romance ebooks, free
romance book, free romance books, billionaire, wealthy, millionaire, women's
fiction, racy, legal, free romance novel, free romance books, billionaire
romance, urban, contemporary, 21st century, current, historical, past, demon,
werewolf, shifter, shapeshifter, transform, wolf
  The Mad Wolf's Daughter Diane Magras,2019-02-12 ***A New York Times
Editors’ Choice*** A Scottish medieval adventure about the youngest in a war-
band who must free her family from a castle prison after knights attack her
home--with all the excitement of Ranger's Apprentice and perfect for fans of
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heroines like Alanna from The Song of the Lioness series. One dark night,
Drest's sheltered life on a remote Scottish headland is shattered when
invading knights capture her family, but leave Drest behind. Her father, the
Mad Wolf of the North, and her beloved brothers are a fearsome war-band, but
now Drest is the only one who can save them. So she starts off on a wild
rescue attempt, taking a wounded invader along as a hostage. Hunted by a
bandit with a dark link to her family's past, aided by a witch whom she
rescues from the stake, Drest travels through unwelcoming villages, desolate
forests, and haunted towns. Every time she faces a challenge, her five
brothers speak to her in her mind about courage and her role in the war-band.
But on her journey, Drest learns that the war-band is legendary for
terrorizing the land. If she frees them, they'll not hesitate to hurt the
gentle knight who's become her friend. Drest thought that all she wanted was
her family back; now she has to wonder what their freedom would really mean.
Is she her father's daughter or is it time to become her own legend?
  The Big Bad Wolf in My House Valérie Fontaine,2021-03-01 A young girl
describes what it’s like when her mom’s new friend comes to stay — a moving
story about domestic violence that ends on a hopeful note. The young girl
tells us that her mom’s new friend is just like the big bad wolf. At first
the wolf is sweet and kind to her mom, though the girl notices the wolf’s
cold eyes from the very beginning. When her mom arrives home late one day,
the wolf suddenly hurls angry words and terrible names at her. From that day
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on her mother doesn’t smile anymore. The girl is careful to clean her room
and brush her teeth and do everything to keep the peace, but the wolf is
unpredictable, throwing plates on the floor, yelling at her mother and
holding the girl’s arm so tightly she is left with bruises. Whenever the
yelling begins, she hides under the covers in her room. How will she and her
mom cope as the wolf becomes increasingly fierce? Valérie Fontaine and
Nathalie Dion have created a powerful, moving story about violence in the
home that ends on a note of hope. Correlates to the Common Core State
Standards in English Language Arts: CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.2.3 Describe how
characters in a story respond to major events and challenges. CCSS.ELA-
LITERACY.RL.2.9 Compare and contrast two or more versions of the same story
(e.g., Cinderella stories) by different authors or from different cultures.
CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.3.2 Recount stories, including fables, folktales, and
myths from diverse cultures; determine the central message, lesson, or moral
and explain how it is conveyed through key details in the text.
  Love Me Never Sara Wolf,2016-04-05 Read the book that Kirkus Review called:
A complex, witty page-turner, ideal for YA fans of scandal and romance.
Seventeen-year-old Isis Blake hasn’t fallen in love in three years, nine
weeks, and five days, and after what happened last time, she intends to keep
it that way. Since then she’s lost eighty-five pounds, gotten four streaks of
purple in her hair, and moved to Buttcrack-of-Nowhere, Ohio, to help her mom
escape a bad relationship. All the girls in her new school want one



9

thing—Jack Hunter, the Ice Prince of East Summit High. Hot as an Armani ad,
smart enough to get into Yale, and colder than the Arctic, Jack Hunter’s
never gone out with anyone. Sure, people have seen him downtown with
beautiful women, but he’s never given high school girls the time of day.
Until Isis punches him in the face. Jack’s met his match. Suddenly everything
is a game. The goal: Make the other beg for mercy. The game board: East
Summit High. The reward: Something neither of them expected. Previously
published as Lovely Vicious, this fully revised and updated edition is full
of romance, intrigue, and laugh-out-loud moments. The Lovely Vicious series
is best enjoyed in order. Reading Order: Book #1 Love Me Never Book #2 Forget
Me Always Book #3 Remember Me Forever
  Black Leopard, Red Wolf Marlon James,2019-02-05 One of TIME’s 100 Best
Fantasy Books of All Time Winner of the L.A. Times Ray Bradbury Prize
Finalist for the 2019 National Book Award The New York Times Bestseller Named
a Best Book of 2019 by The Wall Street Journal, TIME, NPR, GQ, Vogue, and The
Washington Post A fantasy world as well-realized as anything Tolkien made. --
Neil Gaiman Gripping, action-packed....The literary equivalent of a Marvel
Comics universe. --Michiko Kakutani, The New York Times The epic novel from
the Man Booker Prize-winning author of A Brief History of Seven Killings In
the stunning first novel in Marlon James's Dark Star trilogy, myth, fantasy,
and history come together to explore what happens when a mercenary is hired
to find a missing child. Tracker is known far and wide for his skills as a
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hunter: He has a nose, people say. Engaged to track down a mysterious boy who
disappeared three years earlier, Tracker breaks his own rule of always
working alone when he finds himself part of a group that comes together to
search for the boy. The band is a hodgepodge, full of unusual characters with
secrets of their own, including a shape-shifting man-animal known as Leopard.
As Tracker follows the boy's scent--from one ancient city to another; into
dense forests and across deep rivers--he and the band are set upon by
creatures intent on destroying them. As he struggles to survive, Tracker
starts to wonder: Who, really, is this boy? Why has he been missing for so
long? Why do so many people want to keep Tracker from finding him? And
perhaps the most important questions of all: Who is telling the truth, and
who is lying? Drawing from African history and mythology and his own rich
imagination, Marlon James has written a novel unlike anything that's come
before it: a saga of breathtaking adventure that's also an ambitious,
involving read. Defying categorization and full of unforgettable characters,
Black Leopard, Red Wolf is both surprising and profound as it explores the
fundamentals of truth, the limits of power, and our need to understand them
both.
  The Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling,1920
  Find Me Their Bones Sara Wolf,2020-11-03 No one can save her. In order to
protect Prince Lucien d’Malvane’s heart, Zera had to betray him. Now, he
hates the sight of her. Trapped in Cavanos as a prisoner of the king, she
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awaits the inevitable moment her witch severs their magical connection and
finally ends her life. But fate isn't ready to give her up just yet. With
freedom coming from the most unlikely of sources, Zera is given a second
chance at life as a Heartless. But it comes with a terrible price. As the
king mobilizes his army to march against the witches, Zera must tame an
elusive and deadly valkerax trapped in the tunnels underneath the city if she
wants to regain her humanity. Winning over a bloodthirsty valkerax? Hard.
Winning back her friends before war breaks out? A little harder. But a
Heartless winning back Prince Lucien’s heart? The hardest thing she’s ever
done. The Bring Me Their Hearts series is best enjoyed in order. Reading
Order: Book #1 Bring Me Their Hearts Book #2 Find Me Their Bones Book #3 Send
Me Their Souls
  Brands and Their Companies ,2003
  Alpha Magic Amelia Shaw, Grab this fun, magical, and dramalicious book
today to discover if Ruby's bitten off more than she can chew! Fans of
Twilight and Practical Magic will devour this slow burn, coming of age,
whychoose paranormal romance that promises that Fate makes no mistakes! It's
All Hallows' Eve… and things are about to get complicated. Being a witch
isn't easy, especially when you live in a human town, and you're raised by a
single mother with secrets. I've never quite known where I fit in and with my
mom's emotional baggage, I'm not keen on playing the dating game. So, I
decided not to! Taking matters into my own hands, I team up with my two best
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friends to perform a powerful love spell on Halloween—a spell to summon our
soul mates to us. The only problem is… I think it might have worked too well.
Because now? I have not one, but three scorching hot shifters claiming that
I'm their Fated Mate. And that's where things get complicated. When the truth
of my spell gets out my gorgeous men feel betrayed and conflicted. They think
I've messed with Fate and don't know whether their feelings for me are real
or not. How the hell am I going to convince them that our bond is real? In my
heart I know it is… but they're going to take some convincing! Reading order:
Alpha Magic Pack Magic Wolf Magic Keywords: steamy shifter series, wolf
shifter, magic romance, witch romance, warlock romance, whychoose romance,
reverse harem romance, MFMM, paranormal fiction series, strong heroine,
romance novel, fated mates, instalove, romance novel, sexy book, sexy
paranormal romance book, steamy paranormal romance novel, steamy shifter
mates, friends to lover, paranormal romance series, mature heroine romance,
alpha hero reads, instant love, new adult romance. If you love these authors,
you’ll enjoy this series: JR Ward, Sarah J Maas, Sherrilyn Kenyon, Karen
Marie Moning, Jennifer L. Armentrout, Kresley Cole, Nalini Singh, Christine
Feehan, Gina Showalter, Lora Leigh, Patricia Briggs, Rebecca Zanetti, Abigail
Owen, Laurell K. Hamilton, I.T. Lucas, Jeaniene Frost, Lynsay Sands, Lori
Foster, Kat Martin, KF Breene, Nora Roberts, Britt Andrews, Donna Grant,
Susanne Valenti, Caroline Peckham, Amelia Hutchins, Ilona Andrews,Tate James,
Kathryn Moon, Angel Lawson, Ashley N. Rostek, Siobhan Davis, Kit Rocha,
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Crystal Ash, Eva Ashwood, Sarah Piper, Raven Kennedy, J.D. Robb, Kait
Ballenger, Shelly Laurenston, Kerri Maniscalco, Anna Hackett, Terry Bolryder,
Julie Ann Walker, Alexandra Ivy, Brittney Sahin, Jennifer Estep, Susan
Fanetti, Lara Adrian, Brenda K. Davies, Leia Stone, Kristen Ashley, Leann
Castellanos, Dianne Duvall, Kathleen Ryder, Candace Sams, Tina Moss, Ruby
Dixon, Ella Maven and Teresa Gabelman.
  The Heart is Deceitful Above All Things J.T. LeRoy,2009-08-17 A series of
loosely connected autobiographical stories, they describe the disturbing
relationship between a mother and her adolescent son as she moves from lover
to lover, dressing him as a girl and forcing him to shoplift. These are
shocking stories of abusive love and dysfunctional sexuality, of heartbreak
and of innocence lost. Once again, LeRoy's fantastical imagination and
lyricism twists his haunted past into something utterly strange and magical.
  Raising a Rare Girl Heather Lanier,2021-07-06 “A remarkable book . . . I
found myself thinking that all expectant and new parents should read it.”
—Michelle Slater A New York Times Book Review Editors' Choice In Raising a
Rare Girl, Lanier explores how to defy the tyranny of normal and embrace
parenthood as a spiritual practice that breaks us open in the best of ways.
Like many women of her generation, when Heather Lanier was expecting her
first child she did everything by the book in the hope that she could create
a SuperBaby, a supremely healthy human destined for a high-achieving future.
But her daughter Fiona challenged all of Lanier’s preconceptions. Born with
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an ultra-rare syndrome known as Wolf-Hirschhorn, Fiona received a daunting
prognosis: she would experience significant developmental delays and might
not reach her second birthday. The diagnosis obliterated Lanier’s
perfectionist tendencies, along with her most closely held beliefs about
certainty, vulnerability, God, and love. With tiny bits of mozzarella cheese,
a walker rolled to library story time, a talking iPad app, and a whole lot of
pop and reggae, mother and daughter spend their days doing whatever it takes
to give Fiona nourishment, movement, and language. Loving Fiona opens Lanier
up to new understandings of what it means to be human, what it takes to be a
mother, and above all, the aching joy and wonder that come from embracing the
unique life of her rare girl.
  Ravage Jeff Sampson,2013-01-22 The war against BioZenith is on. In the
weeks since she first came into her mysterious new superpowers, Emily has
watched one of her packmates disappear through an interdimensional portal;
she's been hunted by creepy, body-snatching shadowmen; she's managed to form
an alliance with the same telekinetic cheerleaders who once tried to take her
down; and she's even discovered that her believed-to-be-dead mother is one of
the BioZenith scientists responsible for her strange abilities. Now it's up
to the Deviants to put together the last pieces of the puzzle, which includes
tracking down their final missing member and forcing their parents to reveal
why they mutated their own children. Emily fears the answer is far more
sinister than anyone ever thought: After all, why would a parent risk a
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child's life unless the stakes were high—scary, world-ending high? Tired of
being at the mercy of adult conspiracies, Emily forms a plan with the other
Deviants: Destroy BioZenith before anyone can use the knowledge within the
facility to aid the shadowmen. But that's only if BioZenith—or something
worse—doesn't capture them first. . . .
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